TOWN OF LEDYARD
CONNECTICUT

TOWN COUNCIL 741 Colonel Ledyard Highway
Ledyard, CT 06339-1551
(860) 464-3203

Chairman Kevin J, Dombrowski E-Mail Address:

council@ledyardet.org

October 27, 2022
Ms. Patricia A. Riley Town Clerk

Town of Ledyard
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway
Ledyard, Connecticut 06339

Dear Ms. Riley:

At its regular meeting on October 26, 2022, at which a quorum was present and acting
throughout the meeting, the Town Council approved the following:

o Approved a proposed “Authorizing Resolution of the of the Ledyard Town -Council
State of Connecticut Department of Emergency Services and Public Protection, Division
of Emergency Management and Homeland Security” as contained in the draft dated
October 3, 2022.

° Approved a proposed “Authorizing Resolution of the Ledyard Town Council State of
Connecticut Department of Energy And Environmental Protection Upgrades to the
Whitford Brook Bridge And Bush Pond Dam” as contained in the draft dated October 3,
2022.

A working draft of the Minutes from this meeting and the video recording are available on the
Granicus-Legistar Meeting portal at: https://ledyardct.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx

Should you have any questions regarding this action, please feel free to contact
Chairman Dombrowski or me,

Respectfully submitted,
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Roxanne M. Maher
Administrative Assistant
to the Town Council
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